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Two commencement ceremonies were held on 14 June 2024 to confer
academic awards on undergraduates and postgraduates from the
Department of Accountancy'’s class of 2024.

Prof. Raymond Wong, Associate Dean of the
College of Business for Undergraduate
Programmes, presided over both ceremonies.

Prof. Chen Yangyang, Head of the
Department of Accountancy, addressed
the graduates and those attending the
event.

Prof. Chen extended heartfelt congratulations to the students and imparted words of
wisdom, urging them to seize the opportunities that await them. He also shared the
good news of CityUHK's rising global ranking and encouraged all graduates to
contribute to the University’s future development.
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After presenting the ceremonies for
undergraduates and postgraduates,
student representatives Ms. Wong Ka Yi
(undergraduate) and Ms. Shi Yuran
(postgraduate) delivered inspiring
speeches on behalf of their peers,
reflecting on their shared academic
journey and looking ahead to the
exciting possibilities that lie ahead.

The commencement ceremonies for the
Department of Accountancy not only
celebrated the academic
accomplishments of the class of 2024
but also represented a significant
milestone in the journey of these
graduates as they embark on a new
chapter in their professional lives.
Congratulations to our 2024 graduates!
We extend to them our heartfelt wishes
for success, fulfillment, and prosperity.

May they approach their future endeavors with unwavering dedication and
integrity, leaving a positive imprint on their fields and communities. May their
paths ahead be illuminated with abundant opportunities for personal growth
and remarkable accomplishments.




